From: Joanne Gabor <Jgabor@arlingtonva.us>

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 1:24 PM EST

To: Christopher Champagne P. (Champagne@yvika.com) <Champagne@yvika.com>; joeamatetti@vika.com
<joeamatetti@vika.com>; Matt Ginivan <mginivan@jbgsmith.com>

CC: Benjy Bullard <bbullard@jbgsmith.com>; Justin Donaldson <jdonaldson@)jbgsmith.com>; Dolores Navia
<dnavia@jbgsmith.com>; Luis Araya <Laraya@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: MetPark PIP schedule

All,

Based on discussions with JBGS, VIKA, and County staff below is the proposed schedule for the MetPark Public Improvement Plan
(PIP) and MOT for dry utility relocation in advance of the construction of MetPark 6/7/8. The intent is to have the PIP and MOT plan
approved by February 8, 2019 per the schedule developed by VIKA. As you will see this is an expedited schedule that assumes plan
approval on the third submission. In order to meet the deadline we will all need to work together.

December 19, 2018 — VIKA first submission through the e-plan review portal.
January 7, 2019 — Arlington County provide first submission comments.
January 14, 2019 — VIKA second submission.

January 28, 2019 — Arlington County provide second submission comments.
February 1, 2019 — VIKA third submission.

February 8, 2019 — Arlington County plan approval.

| provided VIKA some comments on the plans in an email dated December 17, 2018 that will need to be addressed through the plan
review process.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks.

Joanne Gabor, P.E.

Arlington County Department of Environmental Services
Development Services Bureau

2100 Clarendon Blvd, Suite 800

Arlington, VA 22201

703-228-3692

jgabor@arlingtonva.us



